ROBO CALLS 

Call 1. 
Due to recent action by the federal government, the extra COVID SNAP benefits are ending March 2, 2023. Starting in April 2023, you will get only one monthly payment. That is your normal monthly SNAP benefit amount. Visit Mass.gov/ExtraCOVIDSNAP to learn how you can get the most SNAP and save some of it to help after March 2. 
 
Call 2. Medical Deduction 
Due to recent action by the federal government, the extra COVID SNAP benefits are ending March 2, 2023. You may be able to increase your SNAP benefits if anyone in your SNAP household is 60 or older or has a disability and has medical costs over $35 per month. You don’t need to send DTA proof if monthly medical costs are below $190 a month. Tell DTA about these costs by sending a written note on DTA Connect or calling DTA at 877-382-2363. Learn more at Mass.gov/ExtraCOVIDSNAP 
 
Call 3. Child/adult care Deduction 
Due to recent action by the federal government, the extra COVID SNAP benefits are ending March 2, 2023. You may be able to increase your SNAP benefits if you have costs for child care or disabled adult care. You don’t need to send DTA proof documents. Tell DTA about these costs by sending a written note on DTA Connect or calling DTA at 877-382-2363. Learn more at Mass.gov/ExtraCOVIDSNAP 
 
Call 4. Housing Deduction 
Due to recent action by the federal government, the extra COVID SNAP benefits are ending March 2, 2023. You may be able to increase your SNAP benefits by telling DTA if your rent or mortgage costs have gone up. You don’t need to send DTA proof documents. Send DTA a written note about your rent or mortgage costs on DTA Connect or call 877-382-2363 to tell DTA over the phone. Learn more at Mass.gov/ExtraCOVIDSNAP 
 
 

